

You need to be here for them. We're still here

We're still here for you.

During the COVID –19 pandemic please remember, Early Intervention is still free & here to help.

We're conducting evaluations and providing support through virtual meetings.

Our Infant/Toddler team is working remotely to serve children and families.

Please call us at 610-344-4626 for general assistance.

~

If you have concerns about a child's development, call 610-344-5948 and a Service Coordinator will be assigned to follow up with the family.

~

If you are receiving Early Intervention services, please call your assigned Service Coordinator with any questions or needs.

To slow the spread of the Coronavirus COVID-19 and follow guidance from the state, face-to-face services are suspended at this time. Tele-intervention services have been approved with guidance from the PA Office of Child Development and Early Learning.

Chesco.org/mhidd